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NOTICE OF PRELIMINARY DECISION 
 TO APPROVE AN EMISSION REDUCTION CREDIT BY 

 THE SAN DIEGO AIR POLLUTION CONTROL 
 DISTRICT 

 
The San Diego Air Pollution Control District hereby gives notice that in accordance with Rule 
26.0 of the District's Rules and Regulations, the Air Pollution Control Officer has made 
preliminary decision to approve an application for emission reduction credits submitted by 
Applied Energy Corporation. This application was for the shutdown of a natural gas combustion 
turbine and two steam boilers, located at MCRD Building 566 End of Neville, San Diego, CA 
92133, used for electricity and steam production. This shutdown has been evaluated to create 
31.51 tons/year of actual emissions reductions for oxides of nitrogen (NOx), 1.18 tons/year of 
actual emissions reductions for volatile organic compounds (VOC) and 4.07 tons/year of actual 
emissions reductions for particulate matter (PM). 
 
The District has determined that these reductions are real, surplus, enforceable, quantifiable and 
permanent when all conditions imposed by the District are complied with, and therefore the 
credits will be classified as "class A emission reduction credits". These credits are transferrable 
in whole or in part, and are eligible for use as emission offsets pursuant to all District rules and 
regulations. 
 
The evaluation of this application is available for review by contacting the Air Pollution Control 
District, 10124 Old Grove Road, San Diego, CA 92131. Please refer to Application No. 2019-
ERC-000108 on all correspondence regarding this project. Written comments concerning the 
District's proposed action may be submitted for a period of 30 days commencing October 14, 
2020 and ending on November 14, 2020. Questions regarding this notice may be directed to 
Camqui Nguyen at (858) 586-2747 or via email to Camqui.Nguyen@sdcounty.ca.gov. 
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